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Approved minutes of a special meeting of Henstridge Parish Council on Tuesday 27th November 2018
Present: David Nichols (Chair), Howard Bentley-Marchant, Ken Courtenay, Peter Crocker, Simon Cullum, Dennis Finch, Carolyn Nichols, Barry Paginton, Bruce Pike and Michael Player.
Clerk: Zöe Godden

There were no members of the public present at the start of the meeting. 

The meeting started at 19:02.

1. Apologies for absence. 

Apologies had been received from John Graham and Jean Oswick.
RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed to approve the reasons for absence as reported. 

2. Declarations of interest.

There were no declarations of interest. 

3. Exclusion of Press and Public: To consider exemption of press and public for remainder of meeting under Public Bodies Admissions To Meetings Act 1960, Section 1 (2) on the grounds that discussion of the following business is likely to disclose confidential information.
RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed to exclude the press and public for the remainder of the meeting.

4. PROPOSAL from Howard Bentley-Marchant: To dissolve the Personnel Committee.

Howard Bentley-Marchant explained the reasons for his proposal.
RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed to dissolve the Personnel Committee for at least as long as it took to resolve the personnel issue referred to in item 5.

Seven votes for; Simon Cullum and Dennis Finch abstained from voting and asked for this to be recorded in the minutes.

5. To elect a three-member working group to investigate a personnel issue.

Howard Bentley-Marchant explained the reasons for electing the three-person working group and asked for any comments relating to the personnel issue to be sent or handed to him in writing by 3rd December 2018. 
RESOLVED: It was proposed and agreed that Howard Bentley-Marchant, Jean Oswick and Michael Player would form the three-member working group and that Ken Courtenay would be a reserve member in case any of the three main members were unable to fulfil the role. It was further agreed that Howard Bentley-Marchant would present terms of reference for the working group to the Parish Council at the next meeting on 3rd December. Nine votes for; Dennis Finch abstained from voting and asked for this to be recorded in the minutes. 

6. Date of Next meeting – The next Parish Council meeting will be held on Monday 3rd December 2018.



                                                               
The meeting ended at 19:17
Agreed and signed by the Chair​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______________________________________
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